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Newsletter/Programme  for Term 2 Week 8.  
Sun’s out!!! Well tonight anyway, no guarantees for the weekend!  
What do you think.... time to take down the rainclouds?  Enough for now? 
 
First let us apologise for the upheavals over the last month.  With Miss Nixon and I 
playing tag team with the cold and flu, and then Ian being ill, we have had to be away 
from the cherubs.  Hopefully things will settle down now and we can get back to normal.  
On behalf of Leanne and myself, we would like to thank our amazing casuals... Dom, Sue, 
Felicity and Leah for stepping in and taking up the slack for us.  So appreciated and I 
know the children have had a blast getting to spend time with the girls as well.  

 
We wrapped up colours last week with rainbow week.  It was great to learn about how 
the sun shines through the rain to make a rainbow.  This week was all about circles; what 
they look like, how they work and where we find them in everyday life.   
 
Next week we move onto squares.  Please take some time to look around with your little 
one and see where they might be in and around your home ready for discussions next 
week. 
 
We had a visit this morning from our Munch and Move consultant, Jessica, who arrived 
just in time for morning tea.  She was very impressed with how the children all sit and 
eat together, the healthy options they had provided and the fact that we encourage the 
children to learn these table etiquette skills and good manners that will stay with them 
for a lifetime.  Jessica asked about the children’s lunchboxes and was more than happy 
with what we told her was normally packed (also with what we DON’T pack).  It was, as 
always, lovely to hear someone say how beautifully behaved and well mannered the 
children were. 
 
We may have some super news with regard to a new children’s movie that everyone has 
been eagerly awaiting for several years now... it may involve a private screening and 
VERY soon and with VERY good prices specially for us!!!!  At least I think that’s the plan!!! 
More news about that very soon.  Have an amazing weekend.                                    Shaz. 


